
MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Ippolito Families,

March is upon us and it has already graced us with warmer temperatures and sunnier days! We have freshened up 
areas around campus as we welcome in Spring. The bird houses have been revitalized with fresh artwork by our very 
own Artist, Mrs. Samad. A variety of flower seeds were planted in our gardens. We can’t wait to see them bloom 
and add more beauty to campus this month! The building is looking spic-and-span after undergoing a pressure-
washing facelift. Several touchless water-bottle refill stations were installed throughout campus. Students and staff 
will enjoy these upgrades as they spend more time enjoying the outdoors. 

The month of March has already started off with a HUGE surprise! I received a letter first thing this morning from 
Colonel Leprechaun. The Colonel alerted me of a presumed Leprechaun Invasion that took place over the weekend 
on campus. Security will be super tight as early reports have indicated that Leprechauns were seen carrying pots of 
gold around campus. If rumors hold true of a Leprechaun Invasion, students may be able to come across pots off 
gold and literary treasures! Leprechauns are known to LOVE literature. I hope the Leprechauns invaded our campus 
with enchanting literature which will create a deeper love of reading for all students! 

Before I close out this message, I want to thank you for allowing us to educate your children. They’ve made this 
atypical school year an enjoyable one. They are funny, loving, kind, and respectful. Students have whole-heartedly 
welcomed and embraced students transitioning from eLearning. Their resilience and positive outlook always amazes 
me. We can learn so much from children. Our students are truly the best and I thank my lucky stars each night for 
serving as their Principal. 

Sincerely,

Dr. McManamey
Principal

Follow Ippolito on Twitter! 
Download the app, create 

your profile, and follow us 
@IppolitoHCPS

“Like” us on Facebook!
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Welcome, Mrs. Mary!

We have a new face that 
you may have seen in the 
front office! Mrs. Mary is 
our new Secretary. She has 
phenomenal customer 
service skills, is bilingual, 
and loves children. We are 
happy to have her on our 
team! 

Outstanding Otter Award
We are fortunate to 
have Mr. Garcia as a 
Kindergarten Teacher. 
His passion, expertise, 
and ‘whatever it takes’ 
attitude is appreciated. 
He makes Ippolito a 
great place to work 
and learn!

Help Ippolito, “Spread the Word to End the Word!”
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Terrific Kids is a student-recognition program 
sponsored by the Riverview Chapter of the 

Kiwanis club. It promotes character 
development, self-esteem and 

perseverance. The character trait for February 
was Friendly. Congratulations to the following 

students for being nominated as a “Terrific Kid”!

PreK
Ava M. 
Mardarius F.

Kindergarten
Jefferson J. 
Emaya E.
Armita U. 
Shiloh B.

Third Grade
Kaydee S. 
Semiya R. 
Chanel C. 
Dequan P. 

First Grade
Samantha H .
Kenneth F. 
Makenzie O.
Misael B. 

Second Grade
Maiah N. 
Melaysia D. 
Camron P. 
Ebdiel C.
Dakota C. 

Fourth Grade
Brandon M. 
Sean C. 
Bellamia N.

Fifth Grade
Saint Valent R. 
Jayden D. 
Kaleb H
Jahxiel G.

Terrific Kids!

Black History Month
Wax Museum




